
 

July 27, 2016 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND GROUND 

 
Board Secretary 

P.O. Box 2319 
27th. Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 

Re: YES Energy Management Inc. 
     Application for a Unit Sub-Metering Licence 

    Board File Number EB-2016-0203 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

YES Energy Management, Inc. (“YES”) would like to notify the Ontario Energy Board of its 
compliance with the Letter of Direction dated July 22, 2016.  

 

Both English and French versions of the Notice of Application and Written Hearing have 
been posted on YES’ website and may be accessed from our home page at 

http://www.yesenergymanagement.com/. 
 

A copy of our application and evidence, and any amendments thereto has been made 
available for public review at our offices in Colorado Springs, Colorado. All sections of the 

application and supporting materials which have been deemed confidential (e.g. financial 
records) will not be available for public viewing at our office and we respectfully request 

that Board also refrain from public dissemination of confidential information.  

 
 

Should the OEB require additional information to process our application please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

      Very truly yours, 
 

      YES Energy Management, Inc. 
 

By 

 
 

Franklin Jirón  
(franklin.jiron@yardi.com) 

Regulatory Counsel 

http://www.yesenergymanagement.com/

